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Hi to all my fellow HTC members. I hope this newsletter finds all of you well. This will be my last let-

ter to you as your president since my term will be up in September. As I said in our last newsletter, we 

need someone to step up and serve our club. So call me if  you are interested. 

 It is my sad duty to notify all of  you that we lost another great member of  the Handicapped Travel 

Club. Norma Mizer passed away on March 24, 2015 at the age of  87. Norma was the wagon master at 

our Washington national rally  (2005) at the Indian reservation and did a great job in that position. 

Norma joined HTC almost from its founding in 1973 as you can see by her member number, 159. 

Norma was also an award winning poet. Norma and Carl enjoyed all the trips and camping until Carlõs 

death in 1986, but Norma continued to be active in the Handicapped Travel Club until she attended 

her last national rally in 2010 at the Seven Feathers RV Park in Canyonville, Oregon. We will all miss 

you, Norma. 

Another great member was Gretchen Wenzel.  Gretchen died on May 20th, 2015 from Multiple Scle-

rosis which she fought for many years.  Gretchen and Mandy were our wagon masters for our rally in 

Wisconsin Dells (2000), and our national rally in Florida.  In all the years they were members they 

managed to attend every national rally until very recently.  I am sure you will join me in extending to 

Mandy our deepest sympathy and good wishes. 

This will be our last newsletter before the rally in New York state, so hope all of you have signed up to 

attend. Ron and Toxey have been working hard to make this a most successful rally. So letõs not disap-

point them. Get your gear together, and we will see you there in September. 

Just to let everyone know what a great job Teresa Bartz is doing putting our newsletter out. 

As always, be good to yourselves and be good to each other.  

 

Your president Roland Winters, Jr. 



 


